
  

 

 

A common practice in the construction of a slide is to place a raised lift at the end of it to keep mail from 

running onto the floor. The lip can present a problem when removing parcels from the slide because the lip 

seems to get in the way and we are forced to lift the parcel up and over the lip. A good solution to this problem 

is to not lift the parcel but rather to roll it over the lip. As in the illustration above, the parcel came down the 

slide and stopped at the lip. The worker then reached to the far side of the parcel and simply rolled the parcel 

over the lip and into himself instead of lifting it. Once the parcel is rolled into your body it becomes a very easy 

lift off of the slide.  
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